The School

ST. LOUIS' is offering nine basic
classes and an advanced class in The
Science of Political Economy. The
Henry George Woman's Club held its
fifth annual card party in March, and
‘like everything this group attempts, it
was a social and financial success.
Mirs. Fred Blum, as general chairman,
planned it well. Mrs. Rose Schachner,
in reporting it, said “where there is
right thought there will Be right ac-
tion.”

SAN DIEGO classes are under way
in. basic economics, and a forum on
Money and Credit has begun at 3058
El Cajon Boulevard. The meetings will
be on Tuesdays at 7:30 P.M. in the
waiting room of R. G. Snell, D.C,
a recent  graduate. Two advanced
classes in Protection or Free Trade
will begin in April.

Eva Maxwell, extension director,
reports finding a new (to her) picture
of Henry George similar to an etch-
ing, which was used fifty years ago
by Elbert Hubbard in one of his
books. Copies of this photograph were
presented, along with a copy of The
Land Question by Henry George, to
volunteer workers who helped with
the addressing of announcements.
SAN FRANCISCG director Robert
Tideman very graciously excused our
regretable error in publishing, on page
ten of the March issue, a picture, not
of Bob but of his father, Henry L. T.
Tideman. Henry Tideman was an en-
gineer, a founder of the Chicago ex-
tension, and a valued contributor to
HGN. He bore a strong resemblance
to his son, Robert, though he had one
distinguishing feature, a neat, white
mustache. Henry Tideman was the
father of Mrs. Jobn L. (Marian) Mon-
roe, and progenitor of a noble line of
Georgists. This well-mannered family
has always been a favorite with “old
timers.”

DETROIT Henry Georgists enjoyed
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a March dinner meeting on the 21st
with Don S. Millér, retired associate
dean of the College of Liberal Arts,
Wayne University, as guest speaker.
“Land Value Taxation vs. the Income
Tax” was the subject, and S. James

. Clarkson was chairman.

BOSTON'S  director, M. S. Lurio,
sent a letter with listings of “recom-
mended reading” to graduates recent-
ly. Guess what was given top billing
— The Henry George News. Dorothy
Sara will be the speaker at a luncheon
in Boston on April 6th at Lucerne
Cafe, opposite North Station. She is
“a witty speaker and a nationally
known graphologist as well as 2 good
Georgist.” This is Mr. Lurio’s com-
ment and he knows Dorothy.

NEW YORK Friday-at-Eight friends
will have a chance to hear Dorothy
Sara on April S5th in an illustrated
talk on “Handwriting Analysis.” She
is the author of a book by that title,
and is a popular instructor at New
York headquarters. She is also a most
valued and helpful editorial assistant
on The Henry George News, and is
a member of the committee which
will help to plan the program for the
annual  conference of the Henry
George School to be held in New
York in July.

Dr. David Neiman of the Academy
for Higher Jewish Learning will be
the speaker on April 26th on an ap-
proprite inter-faith topic, “Jewish
Thought 'in New Testament Times.”

Robert Clancy. New York director,
has been invited to attend the Mid-
Atlantic Regional Conference of the
President’s Committee on Education
Beyond the High School, to be held
at New York University April 30th
and May first. Mr. Clancy was inter-
viewed April 3rd on John Wingate’s
program on WOR, resulting in num-
erous inquiries about the school.
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